
MEREVALLEY FEDERATION 
 
 

OPEN MORNING FOR PROSPECTIVE 
PARENTS AND CARERS 

 

 

 

Is your child due to start school in Reception 

or are they moving into Year 3 in September 

2025? 

We are two schools with one shared vision. We welcome parents to visit 

our schools, meet our Senior Leaders and see our fantastic school sites. 

We encourage you to visit both schools to see all of our Primary provision. 

Our Executive Headteacher will walk with you from Merebrook to 

Emerson Valley if you would like to visit both schools.  

Please make a call to one of our school offices if you would like to book a 

space on either day.   

www.merebrookschool.co.uk tel: (01908) 522876 

www.emersonvalley.org.uk  tel: (01908) 507914 

COMMUNITY, PRIDE, ASPIRE. 

NEW DATE 
2nd December 2024 

9:30am at Merebrook 
School and 10:15am at 
Emerson Valley School 

6th November 2024 
9:30am at Merebrook 
School and 10:15am at  
Emerson Valley School 


